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Product Change Notice: VI-ARM-x2x 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
As a result of Vicor Corporation’s effort to comply with European Directive 2002/95/EC 
that restricts the use of certain hazardous materials (RoHS), the VI-ARM-x2x will not be 
available to order after 31-July-2006.  Please refer to the list of affected part numbers 
below. 
 
A replacement product, the VI-ARMB-x2x will be available, however, power ratings have 
been reduced to 750 and 1000W at 115VAC and 230VAC inputs, respectively. 
 
Customers requiring power output greater than provided by the VI-ARMB have the 
opportunity to make a last time buy.  Vicor will accept final orders through 30-June-2006 
for delivery through 31-Dec-2006. 
 
For those customers whose power requirements can be met by the VI-ARMB, they can 
be assured that the new version is completely backward compatible with the VI-ARM-
x2x. 
 
Users of the VI-ARM-x1x are unaffected by this change, although there will slight 
cosmetic differences as compared to earlier versions of the VI-ARM. 
 
Vicor sincerely regrets the inconvenience that these changes to the ARM may cause 
our customers.  We made every attempt possible to duplicate the functionality of the VI-
ARM-x2x within the constraints of the RoHS compatible platform. 
 
Please contact your local Vicor Representative if you have any questions or need more 
information. 
 
Part Numbers Affected 
VI-ARM-C21 
VI-ARM-C22 
VI-ARM-C2N 
VI-ARM-C2S 
VI-ARM-H22 
VI-ARM-H2N 
VI-ARM-M22 
VI-ARM-T21 
VI-ARM-T22 
 
 
 

 
 


	Product Change Notice: VI-ARM-x2x

